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Garberville Transportation Depot Special Permit
Case Number SP 16-057
Assessor Parcel Number  032-011-009
663 Locust Street, Garberville Area
The proposed special permit will allow operation of a commercial cannabis warehouse company.  The company will
collect and store commercial cannabis products for transportation and delivery. The proposed facility will be used
exclusively as a storage and warehouse facility; no packaging or processing is proposed.  An office providing support
administrative functions for the business is included in the special permit application.  It is located in Redway at 3354
Redwood Drive.  An exception to the loading space requirements is being requested.  The standard loading space is 10
feet wide and 60 feet long, and because only small vans will be used in connection with this distribution operation, a
loading space of 10 feet wide by forty (40) feet long is being proposed.

Move to make all of the required findings, based on evidence in the staff report and conditionally approve the Garberville
Transportation Depot application as described in the Agenda Item Transmittal subject to the conditions of
approval.
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